
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQ) ABOUT IEPs DURING DISTANCE LEARNING 

Dear CUSD Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you for your patience during our transition to Distance Learning.  We have resumed holding our 

regular IEP meetings. Please find information below to support your participation in IEP meetings during 

Distance Learning. If you need additional information, please contact your child’s case carrier or 

your site administrator. 

What is Distance Learning during Closure in regards to my child’s IEP services? 

During Distance Learning, the District will make available specialized distance learning services, which 

are temporary services until regular instruction at school sites resume.  When both statewide and county 

shelter-in-place orders are rescinded and regular instruction at school sites resume, the services reflected 

in the IEP’s service grid will again be made available at your child’s school. We appreciate your 

partnership during these challenging times. 

How do I access Google Hangouts to attend the IEP using different devices? 

 

Where can I find a list of Parent Resources for parents of children with special needs? 

https://sped-capousd-ca.schoolloop.com/parentresources 

Parent resources include (please click the links to access these documents):  

 

 Special Education Procedural Handbook for Parents 

 Link to Procedural Safeguards 

 Community Resources 

 

Where can I find a list of Parent Resources for COVID-19? 

https://capousd-ca.schoolloop.com/coronavirus 

 

https://sped-capousd-ca.schoolloop.com/parentresources
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